Office of Catholic Schools
Pastoral Center
3940 Poplar Level Road
Louisville, KY. 40213 - 1463
FAX 502/448-5518



e-mail: lschulz@archlou.org

Dear Parents,

With Jesus Christ as our foundation and parents as the primary educators of our children, we, as Catholic educators, are committed to excellence in both faith formation and academics, while meeting the needs of the whole student and respecting the diversity in our student and parish populations.

We look forward to working with you as partners in a spirit of cooperation and support in your child's academic and religious formation.

We welcome this application for admission of your child to one of the elementary schools of the Archdiocese of Louisville.

Please be aware that the following admission policies are in effect:

Age: For first grade – a child must be 6 years of age by August 1 of 2018

For kindergarten - a child must be 5 years of age by August 1 of 2018

For 4 year old prekindergarten – a child must be 4 years of age by August 1 of 2018 For 3 year old pre-school – a child must be 3 years of age by August 1 of 2018

Records:

All new students must present previous records from all schools attended as well as immunization health records, birth certificates and records of sacraments (if

applicable).

Your signature below indicates your agreement to abide by the school policies of the parish and the Archdiocese of Louisville.

Acisa Schulz

Leisa Schulz
Superintendent of Schools
Archdiocese of Louisville

Date Signature (Parent or Guardian)